



WV Dandelion Festival
P. O. Box 904
White Sulphur Springs, WV  24986
304-667-7743

Dear Vendor:

	The 2024 Annual WV Dandelion Festival will be held May 24, 25 and 26, 2024.  All Vendors need to be on site, set up and operational by 3:00pm on Friday, May 24, 2024 (unless you have made arrangements with the committee to only be set up on Saturday).

	We hope you will consider being a part of the 2024 WV Dandelion Festival.  The deadline for applications is April 15, 2024.  Spaces will be provided on a first come/first served basis.  Please be specific on the application in describing what you intend to sell.

	All Food and Amusement Vendors are required to have a West Virginia Vendor’s License on site.  All Food vendors must comply with West Virginia & Greenbrier County Health Department Requirements.  All Food and Amusement Vendors are required to have CURRENT Liability Insurance & MUST send a copy with the application. 

	NO Vendor may sell the following: Alcohol, X-rated products, Firecrackers, Snap Pops, or Smoke Bombs.  There is to be No sale of knives or toy guns that fire a projectile to anyone under 18.  These rules will be enforced.

Food Vendor:			Fee $125.00 per unit/flat fee (maximum of 30 feet)
Miscellaneous Vendor:		Fee $25.00 per 10’x10’ space
Non-Profit Vendor:		Fee $10.00 per 10’x10’ space

	Our event is out doors.  Each vendor is responsible for their own canopy, table(s) and chairs.  Electricity/water for food vendors where available will be provided for 2024.  Electricity is very limited for arts and craft/miscellaneous vendors.  All vendors and food concessions are to be set up 3:00pm on Friday, May 24, 2024. Please let us know what time you are arriving so that a committee member can greet you and give you directions. Every effort will be made to not duplicate products. The committee has the right to reject any or all applicants.

	Please complete and return the enclosed applicable application as soon as possible to P. O. Box 904, WSS, WV 24986.  If you have any questions, please contact Kathy L. Glover @ 304.667.7743 and leave a message.  We hope to see you in 2024!

Sincerely,
Kathy L. Glover, Chairperson
WV Dandelion Festival Committee				

